

Los Ojos de la Familia LA Vista Newsletter May 24, 2019

UPDATE - 2019 Annual Golf Tournament OFFICIALLY SOLD OUT!!

You are amazing, Familia!

All spots (36 teams) for this year's annual charity golf tournament have been filled!
GREAT WORK, EVERYONE!

However, there are other ways to participate: we are still accepting event sponsors and raffle donations.

THANK YOU ALL, AGAIN!

We truly could not do this without you, our Familia. Have a wonderful and beautiful Memorial Day Weekend.

POPE COLF TOURNAMENT
THE RESIDENCE
THE RESID

www.losojosdelafamilia.org Ph: 505-362-6073 assistance@losojosdelafamilia.org

